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The telecast of the Clinton acceptance speech preceded the Lasswell Symposium. The dual event
was cosponsored by APSA and Pi Sigma Alpha. David Magelby, President of Pi Sigma Alpha,
moderated the Lasswell panel composed of Charles O. Jones, Jeffrey Tulis, Linda Faye Williams,
Kathleen Hall Jamieson. Josef Joffe of Die Sueddeutsche Zeitung added an international

dimension to the analysis of the Clinton Address.

Senior Scholar Grants

Iain Hampsher-Monk, Exeter Uni-
versity, United Kingdom

Graham Maddox, University of New
England, Australia

Sally Jenkinson, University of North
London, United Kingdom

Christian Shultz, University of
Copenhagen, Denmark

Enriueta Aragones, Universitat pom-
pev Fabra, Spain

Gunther Englehardt, Universitat
Hamburg, Germany

Josep Colomer, Institut D’Etudes
Politiques de Paris, France

Claudie Baudino, Université Paris
IX-Dauphine, France

Celia Valiente, Insituto Juan March
de Estudios e Investigaciones,
Spain

Tim Bale, University of Sheffield,
United Kingdom

Joyce Outshoorn, Rijksuniversiteit
Leiden, The Netherlands

Michael Cahen, Centre d’Etude
d’Afrique, France

Robert Salais, IEPE-ERESCO,
France

Robert Boyer, CEPREMAP, France

Ellen Immergut, Universitat Kon-
stanz, Germany

Catherine Hoskyns, Coventry Uni-
versity, United Kingdom
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Evelyn Mahon, Trinity College, Ire-
land

A. Claire Cutler, University of Vic-
toria, Canada

Erich Weede, University of Cologne,
Germany

Wolfgang Rudig, University of
Strathclyde, United Kingdom

Maureen Whitebrook, University of
Sheffield, United Kingdom

Bernard Crick, Birkbeck College,
United Kingdom

Kiyoko Iwasaki, London School of
Economics, United Kingdom

Tatania Zakharova, Priamursky
Center, Khabarovsk, Russia

Fumio Iida, Kobe University

Ikuo Kabashima, Tsukuba University

Section Makes Contribution to
Travel Grant Program

The growth of international partic-
ipation at the APSA Annual Meet-
ing has also increased the level of
requests for financial assistance from
international scholars. Recognizing
the importance of international par-
ticipation, the Organized Section on
Women and Politics contributed
$500 to assist in travel costs of Dr.
Tatania Zakharova, a recent gradu-
ate of the Academy of Public Ad-
ministration in Moscow. Currently
working at the Priamursky Center in
Khabarovsk, Zakharova’s interests
lay in empirical theory, data, and
hypothesis-testing.

The Association is grateful to the
organization for its generous contri-
bution and encourages others to sup-
port APSA’s efforts to broaden the
participation of international schol-
ars at the Annual Meeting.

Co-chairs of the 1996 Program Committee, Ronald Rogowski, UCLA, and Jennifer Hochschild,

Princeton University, still at work.
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